The Session met via video conference on May, 5, 2020 to discuss the return to IN PERSON Sunday worship and
group gatherings during the week. After considering current conditions, the Session was unanimous in deciding to
wait to restart IN PERSON Sunday worship and other group meetings at St. Andrews. The health and safety of our
Church Family are paramount. Because of recent decisions by local and state government officials to gradually
reopen parts of our community, it was decided that the Session needed additional time to determine how this
gradual reopening will impact the number of Coronavirus cases in our area. At the next video conference Session
meeting on May 19, the Session hopes to have more information and therefore, able make a decision and plan to
restart IN PERSON Sunday worship and group gatherings during the week.



